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29th June 2015 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Gosport Borough Local Plan 2011-2029 Main Modifications 

Thank you for your e-mail of 21st May advising Historic England of the consultation 
on the Main Modifications to the Gosport Borough Local Plan 2011-2029. We are 
pleased to make the following comments. 

We consider that the inclusion of the Gunboat Yard within the mixed use allocation of 
Policy LP6 Haslar Peninsula is both logical and desirable in that it should give the 
historic buildings on this site the best chance of a secure future which is, of course, 
the key to their conservation. 

Historic England therefore supports Main Modification MM1. 

We hope this comment is helpful. Please contact me if you have any queries. 

Thank you again for consulting Historic England. 

Yours faithfully, 

Martin Small 
Principal Adviser, Historic Environment Planning  
(Bucks, Oxon, Berks, Hampshire, IoW, South Downs National Park and Chichester) 

E-mail: martin.small@historicengland.org.uk 
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